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December 22, 2014 

Five Facts About the Tax Increase Prevention 
Act of 2014 
By James. T. Chudy and Brian Wainwright  

On December 19, 2014, President Obama signed into law the Tax Increase 
Prevention Act of 2014 (Division A of H.R. 5771) extending many tax 
provisions that had expired at the end of 2013. 

1. The extensions are only through the end of 2014. Many of the extended provisions were enacted as 
“temporary” measures several years ago and have been renewed on multiple occasions. 

2. The 10-year cost estimate by the Joint Committee on Taxation is $41.6 billion. Specifically, the Act will 
reduce 2015 federal revenues by $81.4 billion, but that loss will be offset over the following nine years by 
revenue gains of $39.8 billion. Bonus depreciation alone will reduce federal revenue by $45 billion in the 
first year but reverses over the following nine years so that the overall net cost is stated as $1.2 billion. 

3. These are the five costliest provisions: $7.6 billion for R&D credits, $6.4 billion for renewable energy 
production credits, $5.1 billion for the subpart F exception for active financing income, $3.1 billion for the 
exclusion from cancellation of indebtedness income for principal residences, and $3.1 billion for the 
personal deduction for state and local sales tax. 

4.  Other items are being extended. These include the 100 percent exclusion for qualified small business 
stock, the reduction in the S corporation recognition period for built-in gains and the controlled foreign 
corporation look-through rule. 

5.  A veto threat led to this compromise. The Act results from a hastily negotiated compromise in the 
wake of President Obama’s threat to veto a $450 billion package that would have made several business 
tax breaks permanent. The President was concerned that those permanent provisions would crowd out the 
earned income tax credit and the child care credit, which would have remained temporary. 
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If you have any questions about the content of this alert, please contact the Pillsbury attorney with whom 
you regularly work, or the authors below. Please visit the Pillsbury Tax Page. 

James T. Chudy (bio) 
New York 
+1.212.858.1116  
james.chudy@pillsburylaw.com 

Brian Wainwright (bio) 
Palo Alto  
+1.650.233.4618 
brian.wainwright@pillsburylaw.com 

 
 
About Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
Pillsbury is a full-service law firm with an industry focus on energy & natural resources, financial services 
including financial institutions, real estate & construction, and technology. Based in the world's major 
financial, technology and energy centers, Pillsbury counsels clients on global business, regulatory and 
litigation matters. We work in multidisciplinary teams that allow us to understand our clients’ objectives, 
anticipate trends, and bring a 360-degree perspective to complex business and legal issues—helping 
clients to take greater advantage of new opportunities, meet and exceed their objectives, and better 
mitigate risk. This collaborative work style helps produce the results our clients seek. 

This publication is issued periodically to keep Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP clients and other interested parties 
informed of current legal developments that may affect or otherwise be of interest to them. The comments contained herein 
do not constitute legal opinion and should not be regarded as a substitute for legal advice. 
© 2014 Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP. All Rights Reserved. 
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